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New Name Wanted for Senior Services 
By Cathy Tyson
Calling all wordsmiths! Lafayette Senior Services announces the "Give Us A Name!" contest. They are looking for a 
new and improved name instead of the current moniker for their city department as well as their online newsletter. 
We think "Lafayette Senior Services" may say it all but doesn't say it beautifully or well," said Manager of Senior 
Services Mei Sun Li. 
With tempting prizes like "The Works Plus Wash" care of Lafayette Car Wash, a pair of tickets to any play at Town 
Hall Theatre and a gift certificate to Powell's Sweet Shop, organizers want to encourage entries. The contest is free 
and multiple suggestions are permitted. The deadline is Tuesday, February 22nd; the first place winner will be 
announced at the Windsong Harp Ensemble concert on Friday March 25th. Entries can be submitted in person, via 
mail or online at Seniors@lovelafayette.org. Feel free to call with questions, (925) 285-5050. 
 
Reach the reporter at: cathy@lamorindaweekly.com
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